Haddam Park & Recreation Commission
Town of Haddam
30 Field Park Drive
Haddam, CT 06438

NOTICE
The Regular Meeting
of the
Haddam Park & Recreation Commission
scheduled for
Thursday, August 9, 2018

has been cancelled

due to the lack of a quorum.

The next scheduled Meeting is Thursday, September 13, 2018.

Respectfully submitted,
David Fleig

Chairman
08/09/2018



